NYMNPA

09/05/2022

From: Planning

Sent: 09 May 2022 09:08

To: Andrew Muir

Subject: ADDITIONAL INFO TO ACTION - NYM/2022/0299

Importance: High

From:

Sent: 08 May 2022 10:04

To: Planning

Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0299

Importance: High

You don't often get email from

## Dear Mr.Muir,

Further to your visit last week to look at siting for our shepherds hut application I thought I would send you this as an example of what we are hoping to achieve visually as it is so difficult to explain without pictures.

This actual hut is for sale and should we be able to agree a way of siting it that was ok with yourselves we would most probably buy this if its still available.

We like the natural larch finish to this as it will fade to a silver grey and match our existing buildings further down the field.

We also like the traditional lead and bitumen finish to the top part as we think it is very authentic and would blend into the existing hedge and Bankside behind it.

It is possible ,though not easy on this particular hut to remove the wheels and stand the chassis on blocks which would lower the roofline hence making it less visible from the main road.

It occurs to me that we could also lower it a bit more by digging out rather than lifting one end when we are levelling it and with the correct screening from the existing trees along with some sympathetic hedging or hurdles I think

It would be hardly noticeable.

I hope this helps you see what we are aiming to achieve and any comments from yourself would be most appreciated.

Many thanks

Mike and Carolyn





NYMNPA 09/05/2022



On 19 Apr 2022, at 12:39,

NYMNPA 09/05/2022

Reference: NYM/2022/0299.

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter. The attached correspondence contains important information which you are advised to retain for your records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working arrangements may change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when required in order to provide our customers with the most up to date information.

Kind regards

## **Chris France**

**Chris France** Director of Planning North York Moors National Park Authority The Old Vicarage Bondgate Helmsley, York YO62 5BP

Tel: 01439 772700

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk